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New York, NY The Rock Brook Consulting Group has promoted Ryan Mullen and Amr Yousef. 

Mullen has been promoted to vice president at The Rock Brook Consulting Group. Mullen joined the
firm over 10 years ago and has 20+ years of professional engineering design experience. Mullen
has managed over one million s/f of high-profile, award-winning projects, some of which include
Barclays Financial “Workplace of the Future” located in Whippany, Gateway Plaza in Newark, and
the ON3 Campus in Nutley. He has successfully designed and executed many sustainable practices
for his clients including LEED and WELL Certifications. His strong client relationships and successful
project outcomes have afforded Rock Brook continued repeat business from many top clients.

Yousef has been promoted to associate director at The Rock Brook Consulting Group. Yousef has
15 years of professional experience in engineering design with 5 years in a project management
role. He has successfully executed multiple renovations and fit-out projects for clients in the
corporate, commercial, manufacturing, industrial, and education sectors. These projects include
Gateway Plaza in Newark, 2 Journal Square Plaza in Jersey City and the LEEP Dual Language
Academy in Sunset Park, Brooklyn. He has also successfully designed and executed many
sustainable practices for his clients including LEED and WELL Certifications. 
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